
I believe it very important to reduce the use of toxic chemicals in food production, and the use of GMOs 
has generally been in conflict with that kind of clean agriculture.  I therefore believe in doing whatever 
we can do to allow Oregon's agriculture communities to have legal resources to allow localities to 
protect themselves from over-use of chemicals that would drift to their land. 
 
I understand that HB2469 can be of help toward that.  I hope so. 
 
 
--Ed Averill 
 
   Beaverton, OR 
 


